
Season's Greetings 
On behalf of the Ghana MADE team, we bring you season's greetings. Together with you our 

stakeholders, we once more made  a great  contribution in 2017 towards improving the incomes 
and resilience of poor households in the Northern Savannah Ecological Zone (NSEZ) by facilitating 

the growth and sustainability of agribusinesses including input dealers and aggregators who, in 
turn, invested significantly to support  smallholder farmers enabling them to experience 

average yield increases of up to 114% .
In the spirit of this season of good wishes, we ask you to join us say kudos to the hard working 

smallholder farmers and our agribusiness partners who support them.  We wish you all too happy 
and safe celebrations.   We look forward to continuing the journey with you in 2018 towards the 

ultimate destination of wiping out poverty in Northern Ghana.
 In the meantime, the MADE team will break for the festive season on Wednesday, 20th 

December, 2017 and will resume on Monday, 8th of January 2018.

On behalf of the MADE team

………………………………………………………………..
Eric Akurugu (Grants, Entrepreneurship and Clients Relationship Manager)
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